OPEN SESSION - NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED



Police & Crime Commissioner and Chief Constable Weekly Meeting

Meeting Record

Date	13/04/2021	
Chair	Philip Seccombe PCC Warwickshire	
Minute Taker	Katie Baker	

Name:	Capacity:
Philip Seccombe (PS)	PCC Warwickshire
Martin Jelley (MJ)	Chief Constable, Warwickshire Police
Sara Ansell (SA)	Chief Finance Officer, OPCC
Polly Reed (PR)	Chief Executive, OPCC
Debbie Tedds (DT)	T/DCC, Warwickshire Police
David Gardner (DG)	T/Chief Constable, Warwickshire Police

Open Session

No	Summary	Action
1/13/04/2021	The minutes of the previous meeting held on and 23/03/2021 were agreed as a true and accurate record.	
	There were no matters arising from the previous minutes.	
2/13/04/2021	Bank Holiday Policing	
	It was noted that there had been no significantly increased policing demand in Warwickshire over the recent Bank Holiday weekend.	
3/13/04/2021	Covid Update	
	 Infection rates were slightly reduced (from a low base) with the exception of Stratford upon Avon. 	
	Absence levels within the Force remained low	
	The number of police officers and staff who had received vaccinations was steadily increasing (337 officers and 262 staff) – there had been a steady flow from surplus	

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

	vaccines and those individuals vaccinated followed the age profile with frontline staff prioritised.		
	 Significant lockdown breaches continued to be enforced. As some of the regulations and restrictions were lifted Warwickshire Police would continue to work in partnership with Warwickshire County Council to ensure the public understood what constituted "outdoors". A rise in policing demand was expected to coincide with the lifting of restrictions and the finer weather. 		
	The Force remained vigilant and prepared for any further waves.		
	 Regular COVID19 testing of personnel was progressing targeted around the Control Room and training areas. As further supplies were received they would be issued to staff to maintain internal COVID secure standards. 		
4/13/04/2021	Arrangements to mark the Death of Duke of Edinburgh		
	Following the death of His Royal Highness the Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh - it was noted that Coronavirus restrictions remained in place. Members of the public are therefore asked not to gather in crowds and to conform to national guidance.		
	Next Meeting: Tuesday 11 th May 2021 at 10am		
Formal Approval of Meeting Record			
Signature:	Ping Securit		
Print Name:	Philip Seccombe PCC Warwickshire		
Formal Appro	Formal Approval of Meeting Record		
Signature:	Asler		
Print Name:	Martin Jelley CC for Warwickshire		

Going into closed minutes